

Julian Tackett
Commissioner/CEO of Association
KHSAA
2280 Executive Drive
Lexington, KY 40505

Mr. Tackett:

I hope you are doing well and staying healthy. As previously discussed, it was unfortunate that due to COVID-19, the KHSAA decided to cancel the Boys Sweet 16 basketball tournament the KY State Baseball Championship. While no sponsors of these events received any value due to the cancellation, Whitaker Bank, as a long-time sponsor wishes to provide the following support to the KHSAA and its participants.

- 1) The enclosed check for \$20,000 is a donation to support the ongoing operations of the KHSAA as you prepare for future Kentucky High School Championships.
- 2) Whitaker Bank wants to continue to support our Kentucky High School Students. We are still providing the funding of four scholarships in the amount of \$1,500 each for a total of \$6,000. The applications were received and the recipients have been selected.

Whitaker Bank looks forward to discussing future partnerships with the KHSAA to further enhance the opportunities and experiences of our Kentucky High School Athletes.

Sincerely,

Elmer K. Whitaker President & CEO